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September 22, 2020 

 

Dear WTPS Staff and Families, 

I am happy to report that the investigation of possible COVID-19 cases for the high school was 
completed late yesterday.  I want to thank our high school nurses and administration for their 
expeditious work to help us clear the way for the high school to reopen. 

The high school will open its doors for all Cohort “B” and “C” students on Thursday, September 24th.  
After school activities including athletics may resume today, September 22nd. Cohort “A” will report for 
in-person instruction on Monday, September 28th. 

Parents, if your child does not feel well or has even minor symptoms, please keep your child home, 
contact your healthcare provider, seek testing, and utilize our remote instruction until you have been 
advised that it is safe for your child to return. 

I want to thank all that were involved for your cooperation during this very time-consuming process.  

Sincerely, 

 

Joseph N. Bollendorf 
Superintendent 


